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NOTIFICATION
 

KEAM-2024
 

PROVISIONAL LIST  OF SECOND PHASE ALLOTMENT TO
ARCHITECTURE COURSE PUBLISHED

     
The Provisional list of second phase allotment to Architecture course in the
state for the year 2024 is published on the website www.cee.kerala.gov.in.
Candidates can view the Provisional allotment list through the link ‘KEAM
2024 – Candidate Portal’ by clicking the menu ‘Provisional Allotment
List’.
 
Consequent on the first  phase allotment to Architecture course, candidates
were instructed to make option confirmation, re-arrange higher order
options, delete unwanted options.  The second  phase allotment list of
Architecture Course is published considering the option of those candidates
who have completed the above procedure within the prescribed time.
 
Genuine complaints, if any, with regard to the Allotment List, can be
submitted though the email ceekinfo.cee@kerala.gov.in with subject as
'B.Arch -provisional  List' on or before  12.00 PM on 29.08.2024 . 

 
Helpline number: 0471- 2525300

 

 
 

Commissioner for Entrance Examinations
 

Thiruvananthapuram
27-08-2024
 

CEE/152/2024-TA1 I/129476/2024


		Sample Info
	2024-08-27T21:48:35+0530
	SUDHIR K




